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From: Mark Kokoszyna [mailto :mark.kokoszyna@broadcom .com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 7:47 AM
To: PUC
Subject: $50 increase for Liberty and Unitil customers

Dear NH Utilities Commission,

Are you kidding?
How could you justify approving this?
That’s a 50% increase to my utility bill.
If everyone is doing their job, utility rates change by a few % points annually.
A 50% increase implies mismanagement somewhere.
Where is the price regulation?
The Mission statement of the NH Utilities Commission includes:
“To ensure that customers of regulated utilities receive safe, adequate and reliable service at just
and reasonable rates.”
How is an average $50 increase just for consumers?
How is a $50 increase reasonable??
Please reconsider approval of this increase.
Mark Kokoszyna


